Communication from Public

Name: Kama Hayes
Date Submitted: 02/27/2021 12:10 PM
Council File No: 20-0246

Comments for Public Posting: Please protect the building at 12244 West Pico Boulevard, known
as the Chili Bowl Building. This is one of the very last examples
of programmatic architecture in all of Los Angeles and is worthy
of protection and preservation. It would be an epic loss to the
architectural culture of the city! Please please please make this
building a historic cultural monument!! We can't suffer more
loss!!



Communication from Public

Name: Melissa Castellano
Date Submitted: 02/27/2021 12:22 PM
Council File No: 20-0246

Comments for Public Posting: Please preserve this historic building. We’ve lost too many pieces
of Los Angeles history just because it’s not viewed as
traditional/normative historical architecture. This city is rapidly
losing it’s identity and soon it will all be stick frame buildings,
with no character or meaning.



